
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Measures to protect pupils, staff and face to face education  
 
Following the recent Government Announcement of the relaxation of plan B measures, I 
wanted to highlight with parents/carers that, although the rates of covid-19 infections 
across South Tees are declining, the current rates are still approximately four times 
higher than they were when Plan B was implemented in December 2021. 
 
With our current high rates amongst 0-19 year olds, I am supportive of your school 
implementing additional measures to protect pupils, staff and the broader community, 
based on their individual risk assessments.  Public Health will be working closely with 
Head Teachers to support the implementation of temporary and proportionate additional 
covid-19 measures when needed, based on their individual school situations.  
 
Schools and parents continue to play a critical role in helping to keep the wider 
community safe through all the work you are doing around testing, vaccinations and 
infection control. I share your priority to ensure your children can continue to receive 
face-to-face education, which at times may mean additional measures are implemented 
in your child’s school setting.  
 
We are continuing to monitor the situation and work with school closely on a daily basis. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
 
 

 
 

 
Mark Adams         
Director of Public Health       

 
 


